COrl.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

CHB/WLJIS 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
16th November, 1931,

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant
regarding the case of the steamer "GARDENGA" and carefully
note all you say on the subject, for which I am obliged.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

%, J. Matthews, Esq.,
GIBRALTAR.
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